
 

 

 

Fire investigation results 
 

14 October 2013 
 
Preliminary investigations by NSW RFS fire investigators on the Brownes Road fire at Salt 
Ash, have determined the fire started as a result of powerlines arcing in the high winds 
yesterday.  
 
Four homes have been confirmed destroyed in this fire, along with a number of sheds, 
garages, boats and vehicles. 
 
NSW RFS Building Impact Analysis teams are continuing to inspect the damage from the fire. 
 
Fire investigators are still looking into the cause of other fires at the weekend. 
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